ENBRIDGE

500 Consumers Road Shari Lynn Spratt

North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 Supervisor, Regulatory Proceedings
PO Box 650 phone: (416) 495-6011
Scarborough ON M1K 5E3 fax: (416) 495-6072

Email: shari-lynn.spratt@enbridge.com

January 29, 2007

VIA EMAIL & COURIER

Ms Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street
27" Floor

Toronto, Ontario
M4P 1E4

Dear Ms Walli:
Re: Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. - 2007 Test Year Rate Application

Corrected Exhibit Reference — Confidential Evidence
Ontario Enerqy Board File No. EB-2006-0034

With respect to the confidential evidence filed in the confidential binder, unfortunately in
two places, the evidence is incorrectly referenced. Could you please make the following
corrections to your copies in the confidential binders.

In response to Board Staff Interrogatory #58 in the confidential binder it indicates to
please refer to the confidential response to IGUA Interrogatory #17 at Exhibit I, Tab 9,
Schedule “1”. This should read Schedule “17”. As follow-up to that, on Friday,
January 29, 2007 when Enbridge filed five more attachments to the response to IGUA
Interrogatory #17 (Attachments 3 to 7) they too, referenced Exhibit I, Tab 9, Schedule 1.
All of these attachments should reference Exhibit I, Tab 9, Schedule 17, in the
confidential binder.

Sorry for any confusion this may have caused and please give me a call if you have any
questions.

Yours truly,

Shari Lynn Spratt
Supervisor, Regulatory Proceedings

cc: Mr. David Stevens, Aird & Berlis



